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RE: Incident #NAPP2111046250
 
Chase,
 
Your request for an extension to October 14th, 2021 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 2:52 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Subject: Characterization Plan Extension Request (nAPP2111046250)
 
Mr. Hamlet,
 
EOG Resources, Inc. respectfully requests an extension to October 14, 2021, for the Characterization
Plan to the below listed incident.  During the assessment activities at the subject site in May
and June 2021, impacted areas larger than originally anticipated were encountered.  Due to the
current weather conditions access to the site is limited and the assessment sampling
activities scheduled for the week of 06/28/2021 are being postponed until conditions allow for safe
access to the location.  The expectation of needing a core rig is also calculated into this request
because our initial sampling indicates that we will need one to complete vertical delineation.
 
Roy SWD #3
30-015-26562
P-7-19S-25E
810 FSL & 660 FEL
Eddy County, New Mexico
Incident Number nAPP2111046250
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Thank you,
 
 

Chase Settle
Rep Safety & Environmental Sr
 
EOG Resources

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)

 


